From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:09:13 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:06 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Dilan Perera

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With the rising cost in everyday living, approving a rate increase is further going to de-stabilize the economy and
will leave many homes seeking alternative forms of revenue to make ends meet, and may even see others forms of
strike demanding wage increases to supplement such increases. All this will have a devastating impact on the
economy and each and every family. This should not be approved.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





